The Hon Paul Scully MP 'A¢
Minister for Planning and Public Spaces “L“l;

GOVERNMENT

Ref: MDPE24/2918
Your Ref: D24/046688

Dr Amanda Cohn MLC

Inquiry Chair

Parliament House

Macquarie Street

Sydney NSW 2000
amanda.cohn@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear D/rQo‘h’n A'w. c,/bﬂc‘

Thank you for your correspondence on behalf of Portfolio Committee No 8 - Customer
Service regarding the inquiry into public toilets.

| am advised the Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure has no specific issues
for the Committee’s consideration.

| hope the Committee’s deliberations with stakeholders and other individuals will be
beneficial to informing the final report.

Thank you for bringing this to my attention.
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